Author name: Anonymous
Date of submission: Tuesday, 5 March 2019

Submission: I object to the rate rise for the Port Stephens council based on the lack of appropriate information being provided
to community members. Through many conversations with community members it is evident that people are unaware of rate
increases and certainly do not understand fully the actual amounts extra they will be paying. With the limited amount of
information available is ambiguous and frequently changing. The decision being made is discriminatory with multiple
demographics who are already struggling to cover basic living costs further challenged.





